

Maasai Mara University

OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR - ACADEMIC AFFAIRS

Tel: +254205131400

P. O. Box 861 - 20500

E-mail: reg.aa@mmarau.ac.ke

NAROK

FROM: Registrar, Academic Affairs

DATE:7th April, 2025

TO: All Students

REF: MMU/AA031/006/2024/VOL.7(123)

SUBJECT: END OF REGISRATION FOR COURSES/EXAMINATIONS FOR THE SEMESTER II OF THE 2024/2025 ACADEMIC YEAR

Reference is made to our memo dated 25th March, 2025 communicating on the deadline for registration of courses for the second semester of the 2024/2025 Academic year.

This serves as a reminder that the deadline for registration of courses/examinations for this semester is **Tuesday**, 8th April, 2025 at 12:00am. In this regard, if you were not able to comply with the requirement, kindly fill the leave of absence forms and submit them as per procedure.

Dr. Otieno Fredrick Onyango

REGISTRAR, ACADEMIC AFFAIRS

OFO/tw

Copy to:

- · Vice-Chancellor
- DVC (A & SA)
- DVC (A, F & S)
- DVC (RIO)
- Finance Officer
- · Deans of Schools
- Dean of Students

- CODs
- Deputy Registrar, EXAT
- Deputy Registrar, Admissions
- Chairman, MMUSA
 - University Website & Notice Boards